
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome 
 
 

Our theme for the week at OSHC was environmental week. The children participated 
in designing our very own recycling bin, by reusing a spare box. It is important that 
children learn about recycling as it has many benefits for the environment. We also 
took a trip down to the farm to visit the animals and see the veggie patch to learn 
how we can grow our own food to promote a healthy lifestyle and sustainability. The 
children participated in crafts relating to this topic and had a great time learning and 
developing skills for the future. 
 
Holiday Program 

After a successful Christmas holiday program, we are all looking forward to the Easter 
holiday program. Shortly we will have flyers advertising the dates and activities. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reminders 
Please remember to have all children belongings labelled. 
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